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To: Georgina Moore, Secretary of the Senate Vice-Principal (Research)
. . 251 Richardson Hall
From: Steven N. Liss, Vice-Principal (Research) Queen’s University
' Kingston, ON K7L 3N6
Date: September 28, 2010 Tel:  (613) 533-6933

Fax: (613)533-6934
Re:  Review of the Queen’s Institute for Energy
And Environmental Policy (QIEEP)

The Queen’s Institute for Energy and Environmental Policy (QIEEP) has requested an extension
to their provisional approval status until March 31, 2011. Brenda Brouwer has been consulted
on this request and we are both in agreement that we will extend provisional approval to March
31, 2011 but no further extqnsmns will be granted beyond this period. A formal review of the
Institute must begin Wlthm 30 days of the end of the extension period.

Should you have any qq¢§tlons or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Steven N. Liss . A
Vice-Principal (K’rearch)

¢. .. Dr. Brenda Brouwer, Vice-Provost and Dean, School of Graduate Studies
Dr. Warren Mabee, Director, QIEEP
Sonja Verbeek, Director, Office of the Vice-Principal (Research)
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